
February 4, 1999

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES

  

Re: Workers Compensation Insurance 
Item B-1352 - Fertilizer Dealers and Manufacturers 

The Bureau has adopted and the North Carolina Commissioner of Insurance has approved a proposal to amend classification phraseologies and footnotes 
for Codes 4583, 8215 and 0050. 

The attached Filing Memorandum describes the changes which have been approved to become effective April 1, 1999, applicable to new and renewal 
business only. 

  

Very truly yours, 

  

Jerry G. Hamrick 

Workers Compensation Manager 

  

JGH:lm 

Enclosure 

WC-99-1 


